
On Friday, November 4th, the current 8th grade student who
voluntarily completed the summer reading program were treated to a

pizza party provided by the Student Advisory Council.  These
students voted for their reward and chose to watch a movie in the

auditorium. 





On Wednesday, November 9, 2022, the middle school staff held
parent teacher conferences. Teachers provided in person, virtual or
telephone conferences based upon parent request and availability.

The overall results were both positive and appreciative.





Friday, November 11th, was an extremely busy day even after the
school day ended.  The Student Advisory Council  held a dodge ball
tournament after school to raise funds to support the many activities

that they sponsor throughout the school year. This was a popular
event this year with students joining teams, attending to cheer on

their classmates and with parents who wanted to watch the fun too.
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